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Refers to Referral Report Item #2 

Public Hearing of May 9, 2023 

M E M O R A N D U M  April 26, 2023 

 
TO: Mayor and Council 
  
CC: Paul Mochrie, City Manager 

Armin Amrolia, Deputy City Manager 
Karen Levitt, Deputy City Manager 
Rosemary Hagiwara, Acting City Clerk  
Maria Pontikis, Chief Communications Officer, CEC 
Teresa Jong, Administration Services Manager, City Manager’s Office 
Mellisa Morphy, Acting Chief of Staff, Mayor’s Office 
Trevor Ford, Director of Operations, Mayor’s Office 
Mellisa Morphy, Director of Policy, Mayor’s Office 
Yardley McNeill, Assistant Director, Rezoning Centre, PDS 

  
FROM: Theresa O’Donnell 

General Manager, Planning, Urban Design and Sustainability 
  
SUBJECT: Recalibration of Density Bonus Contributions 
  
RTS #: 15471 
  

 

On April 11, 2023 Council referred the above-mentioned report to a Public Hearing which did 
not take into account an amendment that was pending at the time. In RTS No. 15480 
“Miscellaneous Amendments – Zoning and Development By-law and Various Other By-laws and 
Land Use Documents” enacted on April 25, 2023, a typo was corrected in Schedule F changing 
RM-9A/N to RM-9AN.  

To align with the correct name, Council action is required to change all references of “RM-9A/N” 
in Appendix A of the aforementioned report, RTS 15471, to “RM-9AN”. This memo will form part 
of the May 9, 2023 Public Hearing agenda package and be available for public viewing. 

 

Theresa O’Donnell 
General Manager, Planning, Urban Design and Sustainability 

604.673.8434 |  theresa.o’donnell@vancouver.ca 
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